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October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Thank you for all your support in ensuring your children arrive at school promptly, and in the correct 
uniform. 
 
I wanted to make you aware that in support of our uniform policy, parents are expected to write a note if 
your child does not attend school in the correct uniform. This note should be given to their tutor and a 
uniform pass will be issued. If a student does not have a note, they will not be issued with a uniform pass. If 
your child is persistently attending in the incorrect uniform, and without a note, this will be considered as a 
persistent uniform breach. 
 
If you would like support with uniform, please contact your child’s tutor. 
 
Many thanks for your understanding. 
 
I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our information evening on Wednesday next week. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs Lisa Nicholls 
Head of Year 

 


